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Mr. George Radford 
Installation Restoration Program 
Environmental Management Department 
Building 1, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 2P,542-5001 

Dear Mr. Radford: 

Thank you for your assistance in setting up the site visit by 
the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) to 
Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune. The purpose of this trip is to 
supplement information gathered on the previous site visit for 
the health assessment of Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune. 

As discussed in our telephone conversation, I scheduled the 

,f"--- 
trip during the week of October 26-30, 1992. A site visit 
typically includes a tour of each NPL site, meetings with 
installation activity personnel, and a review of documents in 
the administrative record for the NFL site. An inbriefing 
and/or exit briefing with appropriate installation officials 
can be done, if needed. I will leave the itinerary scheduling 
to your discretion. ATSDR will combine the information 
gathered on-site with input from concerned citizens, and local, 
state, and federal agencies, and include the information in the 
health assessment. 

Please let us know if. security clearances and camera clearances- 
are required. Dr. Leticia Arredondo, an ATEDR.Medical Officer, 
will accompany me. Local, state, and other federal agencies 
will be informed of our site visit and may wish to accompany 
us. 

Please call me at 404-639-6070 or send a fax 404-639-6075 to 
confirm the arrangements. .I appreciate your assistance and 
look forward to working with you. .- 
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Sincerely yours, 

-+-- 

Stephen S. Aoyama, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer . 
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cc: 
Mark M. Bashor, Ph.D., ATSDR bee: 
Bob Safay, ATSDR, EPA Reg.4 
Michelle Glenn, EPA Reg.4 

Leticia Arredondo, DFAS 
Diane Jackson, DFAS 

Peter Burger, NCDEHNR 
Cameron Lanier, Onslow County 
Byron Brant, NFEC, Atlantic Division 
Teresa Pohlman, NAVFAC 
CAPT W. P. Thomas, NEHC 


